Background
1. Global climate models indicate that as atmospheric levels of

greenhouse gases continue to increase during the

next several decades, there are likely to be increased periods of

droughts and an increasing frequency of high precipitation events and

floods.  http://www.ucsusa.org/global_warming/science/ipcc-highlights2.html

For the following go to  http://www.climatechoices.org/ne/

2.  The global pattern of increased frequency of extreme hydrologic

events (floods and droughts) is likely to occur in the northeastern

United States.

3.  Climate change will have an impact on forests in the northeast, and

this will also have implications for runoff within river watersheds.  If

erosion increases, the potential for flooding will increase.  If the

capacity of the soil to retain water decreases, the potential for

droughts can increase.

4..  The increased frequency of extreme hydrologic events in the

northeast will put pressure on the management of water resources, and

require an appropriate balance in planning for both droughts and floods.

